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Nominations Now Open for 2023 

New Mexico Excellence in STEM Awards  
 

ALBUQUERQUE—Nominations are now being accepted for the 2023 New Mexico Excellence 

in STEM Awards, aka The STEMYS. The STEMYS honor New Mexicans doing exceptional 

work in science, technology, engineering, and math education.  

 

The STEMYS are hosted by the Air Force Research Lab’s Tech Engagement Office and were 

designed to be a statewide recognition of the importance of STEM in our state. This is the 6th 

year for the awards.  

 

Nominations in the following categories will be accepted through April 5, 2023, online at 

AFRL’s new STEM-focused website: www.superstemevents.com. 

 

 

• Student K-8    • Business 

• Student 9-12     • Non-profit 

• Educator K-8    • Higher-Ed program 

• Educator 9-12    • Mentor 

• School     • Advisor or Coach 

• District     

  

Winners will be honored at a ceremony in June 2023 in Albuquerque. Some category winners 

will be eligible for scholarships and monetary awards.   

 

 

About the AFRL Tech Engagement Office 

The AFRL Tech Engagement Office handles tech transfer/commercialization and STEM 

education outreach programs for Air Force Research Lab New Mexico. These programs are 

administered through agreements with various partners, including the New Mexico Trade 

Alliance, New Mexico Tech University and the University of New Mexico.   
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